ly 333, 909911



BEECROFT - CHELTENHAM CIVIC TRUST

CORPORATED

P.O. BOX 31, BEECROFT, N.S.W. 2119 28th November, 1990

PRESIDENT BILL GREENHALGH SECRETARY PETER DUCKMANTON

GENERAL MEETING

WEDNESDAY, 5th DECEMBER

ST JOHNS CHURCH HALL BEECROFT ROAD, BEECROFT

8 pm

This will be our usual end-of-year meeting and in line with our tradition of making this a family function, we will have a speaker from

the Wildlife Information and RescuE Service. All members and their families are well as for this informal meeting. families are welcome to join us for this informal meeting.



Merry
Christmas



One may only guess as to why the installation of the Copeland Road lights has been repeatedly delayed.

Perhaps it was the widening of Copeland Road (now dropped), the Traffic Plan for Beecroft Centre (where is that now?) or the proposal for a new fire station.

MEDIUM DENSITY HOUSING. (SEPP 28)

At our May meeting, Councillor Shirley Alexander advised that there ought to be a joint approach. ought to be a joint approach by community groups on the issue of Medium Density Housing, (SEPP 28). Accordingly our President convened a meeting of Epping Civil Towns of Progress convened a meeting of Epping Civic Trust, North Epping Progress Association, Pennant Hills Civic Trust, North Epping Progress by Spencer Bough and Bill Greenbald Progress and our Trust represented by Spencer Bough and Bill Greenhalgh. Arising from this preliminary meeting camme further meetings at which Westleigh Progress Association was represented and all of the control of the cont Association was represented and Cherrybrook Progress Association was invited. was invited.

The combined associations put forward a joint submission to the Minister for Local Government Minister for Local Government and Planning concerning the uneven application of SEPP 28 between applications and Planning concerning the uneven application of SEPP 28 between applications and separations are supplied to the separation of SEPP 28 between applications are supplied to the separation application of SEPP 28 between applications are supplied to the separation applied to the separation appli application of SEPP 28 between Shires and Councils. It also called for, and obtained, the promulantial and Councils. for, and obtained, the promulgation by Hornsby Shire Council of its intention to prepare a Draft Down intention to prepare a Draft Development Control Plan for Cluster Housing Developments within Housing Developments within residential areas. In response to policy and the combined association and t advertising, the combined associations submitted to Council a joint policy on this matter. Sponger policy on this matter. Spencer Bough and Bill Greenhalgh have played a major role in the played a major role in this work and will continue to represent this Trust's interests at further meetings.

BEECROFT CHILDREN'S LIBRARY NEWS

As from 3rd November, 1990 on every FIRST Saturday in the month, are there will be Story Time in the Library at 10a.m.. All children welcome. Don't forget our other services which include being able to have cassettes and books sent for collection for collections. to have cassettes and books sent from other libraries for collection enquiries place. at Beecroft - and of course our photocopying service. For any enquiries please contact the Branch Manager, Joan Reid on 481 between 3p.m. and 5p.m. includes the Branch Manager, Joan Reid on 481 between 3p.m. and 5p.m. weekdays.

BEECROFT CHAMBER ORCHESTRA - MESSIAH

The Beecroft Chamber Orchestra, with the Western Youth Orchestra Anglic will present a performance of The Messiah Pt1 at St Albans Anglican at 2p.m. Church, Pembroke Street, Epping on Sunday, 9th December, commencing at 2p.m..

The audience will be invited to participate in the chorus. wishing to join in are advised to attend a rehearsal prior performance at 10 m performance at 1p.m..

BEECROFT-CHELTENHAM CIVIC TRUST INC.

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION/RENEWAL for financial year commencing 1st January

Telephone......

Annual subscriptions - Family \$10.00 Single adult \$5.00

Post to: The Treasurer, P.O. Box 31, Beecroft, NSW 2119 Thank you for your support